10/17: Mass Meeting Open Mic Notes

Liz Singer:

Parking map has a section that is marked for students, but she parked there, recieved a ticket, and was told students were not allowed to park there. Madison Blair also had this happen to her. Deadline to void tickets, only way to get it void is to change the map.

Tania Iskandar:

Are bathrooms near the stadium possible? Sport teams would really appreciate this and would be very convenient for games.

Haley Stober:

Coffee should be available to students as well.

Sarah (?):

Homeroom representative would like to know if they could change the computers to Macs Are we getting personal devices? Will we get to chose our device? The sinks in the girls' bathroom/lockeroom do not work.

Martin Eizayaga: What device are they thinking of? Valerie Shaw: Will they have our textbooks on them?

Anna Daccache, Liz Brown, and Liz Singer:

Parking spaces lines (in the lot and in the street) need to be repainted (and painted). Some students don't know how to park and are taking up two spaces instead of one, creating a shortage of parking spaces and some students with permits aren't able to find a spot. Perhaps we could number parking spots and students are given specific spots based on the lottery.

Sarah Stober:

Some teachers are assigning due dates at a specific time at night, when student schedules are not designed to be able to turn something in outside of school hours.

Sydney and Joe (10th grade):

Freshmen are recieving a very heavy workload and it is too burdensome, what can we do about this? Joe had more homework as a freshman than in avanced AP sophomore classes. Workload varies too much between teachers, it is unfair.